SZOLD, H. J.
TVB: PMM

May 10, 1952

Mr, H. J¢ Sz0ld
Lehman Brothers

1 William Street
New York 4, New York

Dear Mr, Szold:

I refer to your letter of April 16th addressed to Senator
Lehman,

The Senator asked me to try and get clear answers to your
questions, Milk marketing and pricing appears to be a pretty come
plicated subject, We took up this matter with the Department of
Agriculture, tut in our opinion their reply did not clarify the
situation, I then talked with Judge Maguire in Hew York who has
been following this subject closely and sent him your letter,
Judge Maguire returned your letter with a note which is enclosed,
I think it would be a good idea for you or one of your representa-
tives to see Dr., Blenford as Judge Maguire suggests, He is a
"milk expert® and we sincerely hope he can be helpful to you in
clarifying the questicns you have raised.

I regret your letter was not acknowledged more promptly.

Yours very sincerely,

Thomas V. Brunkard
Executive Seeretary
Office of Senator Lehman
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